We have an exciting summer planned at the Early Childhood Learning Center.  Some of our weekly themes for the summer program include “All About Me”, “Independence Week”, “Dinosaur Week” just to name a few.  We’ll be setting up a TBD Contemporary Art Museum in our hallways and create such culinary delights as bread critters and ants on logs. Our weekly water days are filled with water sprinklers, sand canals and frozen juice popsicles. The teachers and I have a great time and the children seem to enjoy it, also. 

Our fall registration is in full force so if you know any families that are looking for an exceptional preschool program, please send them over. We love showing our school to new families and welcoming them into our community. 

If you haven’t yet, visit our Facebook page, listed under Temple Beth David Early Childhood Learning Center. You will see the cutest kids ever, involved in the most creative activities imaginable. 

I hope that everyone has a peaceful and relaxing summer.

Sincerely,

Sara
